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Kasetsart University Announcement 

Regarding Temporarily Closing Date Extension of Kasetsart University, Bangkhen Campus 

due to the COVID-19 Concerns 

Until 30 April 2020 

 

 This announcement is an amendment to the Kasetsart University Announcement, dated 

22 March 2020, regarding the temporary closing of Kasetsart University, Bangkhen Campus for 

22 days, (22 March until 12 April 2020) due to COVID-19 Concerns, which applies all faculties, 

departments, institutes and offices located in Bangkok. This Announcement of the Bangkok 

Metropolitan Administration, dated 27 March 2020, extends closure to more venues, including 

educational institutions at all levels and tuition schools, from 28 March until 30 April 2020. 

 

 Kasetsart University remains concerned about the safety, hygiene and healthcare of 

students, staff and all other persons concerned.  Therefore, Kasetsart University extends the 

temporary closing dates of Kasetsart University, Bangkhen Campus, for an additional 18 days, 

from 13 April until 30 April 2020.  

 

This announcement will be effective from 1 April 2020 until further notice. 

 

Announced 1 April 2020 

 

 

 

Chongrak Wachrinrat, Ph.D. 

Acting President, Kasetsart University 


